
From: Lee, Dennis M.
Sent: 1/22/2014 9:38:06 AM

Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD); 
Robertson, Michael (michael.robertson@cpuc.ca.gov)

To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Quarterly meeting schedule?

Hi Laura,

Thank you for the reminder. Would 2/25/2014 work PG&E? Thanks.

Dennis

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, January 21, 2014 7:29 PM 
To: Lee, Dennis M.; Robertson, Michael 
Subject: RE: Quarterly meeting schedule?

I’m going to be a pest-just don’t want this to drop off your radar.

I really think it would be good for you both (and others) to visit the gas control center.

Commissioner Peterman and her team were out today and they found it very helpful and 
interesting.

I know your schedules are challenging - just let me know what we might shoot for.

Thanks

Laura
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From: Doll, Laura
Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 4:01 PM
To: dennis.lee@cpuc.ca.gov: 'michael.robertson@cpuc.ca.gov'
Subject: RE: Quarterly meeting schedule?

Let me be more specific: how about sometime the last week in February?

Thanks!

Laura

From: Doll, Laura
Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 1:45 PM
To: dennis.lee@cpuc.ca.gov: 'michael.robertson@cpuc.ca.gov'
Subject: FW: Quarterly meeting schedule?

Dennis and Mike

Liza suggested that I work with the two of you to get something arranged in the next few 
weeks.

I think it would be great if you could come to San Ramon and see the new gas control center 
now that it’s up and running, but we will do whatever is easiest for you.

Thanks

Laura

From: Doll, Laura
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Sent: Monday, January 06, 2014 2:57 PM 
To: elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov 
Subject: Quarterly meeting schedule?

Liza

Happy new year!

We were thinking it’s time to reinstate our quarterly SED/Gas Ops discussions and would like 
to get something scheduled at your convenience.

It can happen at your office, but it might be better if you and your team could come to San 
Ramon.

Either way, let us know if you have some availability in the coming weeks.

Thanks

Laura

Laura Doll

Director, Regulatory Relations

lrdd@pge.com

office: 415.973.8663

mobile: 415.828.3739

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/compaiiy/privacy/customer/
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